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PRESIDENT’S SPOT 

Hello members and friends— 
 
Happy New Year to all of the “Limelight family”.  
After a very interrupted 2020 we are all looking  
forward to returning to some semblance of ‘normal’ 
in 2021! 
 
Currently the theatre is still under the COVID restriction of limiting 
our audience capacity to 60%, but that means we can have 102 patrons 
present for each performance.  Hopefully, if WA continues to comply 
with restrictions and rules, we may be able to open up more seats very 
soon. 
In the meantime, I would remind you all that you must ‘log on’ when 
you enter the theatre.  For those with the APP on their mobile phones it 
is a simple process which you’ve probably done many times already, 
and for those without the APP, you can register on the forms provided 
for you as you enter the foyer. 
 
When we appealed for entries to our “One act at a Time” season in June, 
we were delighted with the excellent response.  We have received 9 
plays for consideration and consequently need to take a little longer to 
make the decision about which 3 we will present.  We have to try to  
balance the different styles and timing, the cast/crew requirements and 
the appeal to our audiences.  So I ask you to bear with us and we’ll 
make an announcement in next month’s newsletter. 
 
“Heathers” opens on the 21st of this month and bookings are beginning 
to come in thick and fast.  So, if you haven’t already booked, please 
don’t delay.  The easiest method is to go to our website and book your 
seats, but if you need help, ring Patrick on 0499 954 016 (Mon, Wed, Fri 
9 –12 only) or send him an email to bookings@limelighttheatre.com.au. 
 
If anyone has an evening free during the run of “Heathers” and would 
like to volunteer to assist at Front of House—behind the bar, ushering, 
selling programs or making teas and coffees , please contact RJ our 
Front of House coordinator on the email - 
frontofhouse@limelighttheatre.com.au without delay! 
 
See you at the theatre!  Shelley 



 

OPENING SOON! 
 

Production dates - 

21st, 22nd, 23rd, 28th, 29th & 30th January            

plus 4th, 5th and 6th February 2021 

Only 60% seating capacity is currently allowed due to 

COVID restrictions. 
 

Please note -  

Heathers contains the following: strong coarse        

language, simulated sex on stage, references to suicide, 

depictions of suicide attempts, depictions of bulimia, 

simulated drug use, medium level violence and          

references to sexual assault. If you would like more  

information or have any concerns regarding how the 

content may impact you,  

please contact heathers_limelight@outlook.com    for 

more information.  

This production is recommended for patrons aged 16+. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“One for the Road”  

by Willy Russell has now been cast  

and will feature an experienced cast of - 

 

Gordon Park 

Chris Juckes 

Christine Smith 

Fiona Forster 

 

Set design is underway, props are being collated 

and rehearsals will start very soon.   

This delightful comedy is sure to delight and     

entertain audiences of all ages.  Look out for 

bookings opening in February. 
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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

PRESIDENT—Shelley McGinn 

(president@limelighttheatre.com.au) 

VICE PRESIDENT—Karen Murray 

SECRETARY—Richard Tudge 

TREASURER—Mike Gibbs 

 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

Carol Binks—Publicity & Marketing 

Julie Clark—Maintenance Manager 

Kathleen Del Casale—Social Media  

Paul King—Technical Manager 

Sandra Powell 

RJ Smolders—Volunteer Coordinator 

Ashlee Torrens—Social Media 

 

MANAGERS 
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Front of house—RJ Smolders 

Wardrobe—Joan Braskic 

Props—Lorraine Jones 
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